MEMORANDUM
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TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: J. Rodney Gonzales, Director W
Development Services Department

DATE: June 2, 2016

SUBJECT: Postponement of ‘“Educational Facilities” code Amendment (PUBLIC
’ HEARING)
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Staff is requesting a postponement of the following code amendment from the June 9, 2016, City
Council meeting to the June 16, 2016, City Council Meeting:

Consider amendments to Title 25 of the Land Development Code relating to site
development standards for educational facilities.

Following the Planning Commission hearing on May 24, 2016, staff has been working with
stakeholders to reach a consensus position and will be conducting an additional stakeholder
meeting on Friday June 3, 2016 to work {toward an agreement between all stakeholders. If
agreement is reached on a compromise position, staff anticipates being able to provide an updated
ordinance for Council consideration at the June 16, 2016, Council Meeting.

Ce:  Marc Ott, City Manager
Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager



